Town of Cape Elizabeth




Cape Elizabeth School Department
Town Council





School Board
PO Box 6260





PO Box 6267
Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107



Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107
Dear Town Council and School Board:

The Health Insurance Review Committee convened in July 2009 with a multi faceted charge from both the Town Council and the Town of Cape Elizabeth School Board.  

As a result of an extensive process (described in this Report) we hereby present this Report from the Health Insurance Review Committee.  We ask that the Town Council and the School Board give serious consideration to the Report, and especially its conclusions and recommendations. 

The Committee, especially its Chair, want to acknowledge the Herculean efforts put in by its staff, Pauline Aportria and Matthew Sturgis. Although such acknowledgements are usually made as a matter of course, this time we really, really mean it.

David C. Hillman, Chair and Penny Jordan, member, of the Committee will be available at your convenience to present the report and answer any questions you may have.

Sincerely,
David C. Hillman, Chair
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